SCHOOL SESSION DATES 2021/22

The Education Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Education (Learning, Policy and Resources)
informing members of the proposed school session dates for 2021/22.

It was recommended that the Education Executive approve the proposed
dates for 2021/22.

It was agreed that the decision would be deferred to the September
meeting of the Education Executive in order to allow further discussion
between the LNCT and the council before the proposed school dates
were finalised.

Decision

To defer decision to the next meeting of the Education Executive.



